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1. Overview

Since the setting up of the TELRI Association bank account, funds have been transferred from the IDS holdings. One remaining amount for fees paid in 1998 is still to be transferred from the IDS to the TELRI Association account, and this will takeplace  in November 1999.

The account currently holds DEM 1,255.00 (EUR 641.67). This income is derived from 1997 fees plus CD-ROM payments. Since the last Treasurer’s Report in January 1999, we have decided to distribute the remining TELRI CD-ROMS at no charge, therefore there has been no further income from this source.

2. Incoming in 1999

We are expecting fees from over 30 current partners for 1999. Those 11 partners who paid fees for 1998 (before it was decided that no fees should be paid for that year) do not have to pay fees in 1999. Fees will be collected from those members attending the Fourth Seminar in Bratislava and the rest will be collected later.

In 2000, income from membership for the Tractor User Community and from new members is expected (see below). 

3. Membership

Remaining membership fees for 1999 will be collected, chiefly at the Bratislava seminar in October 1999. Membership fees will remain the same (EURO 20 for members from CEE/NIS, EURO 50 for all others).

4. TRACTOR User Community Membership Fees

The fees for membership of the TRACTOR User Community will be paid direct into the TELRI Association bank account. Fees currently stand at:

CEE/NIS members: EUR 20 per annum / EUR 50 for three year’s membership

All other members: EUR 50 per annum / EUR 120 for three year’s membership

The TUC will become operational in November or December 1999 and fees are expected from the end of 1999 onwards.

